
 

  
 

   Project No: NAP0122737 

   Line:  METC Iosco - Alpena 

 

 

 

Date:  April 9, 2013 

 

To:  Records Center 

 

From:  Lauren Rhyne 

 

Subject: Single Phase Underground Line Encroachment 

        

Attached is the a copy of the non-interference letter granting Gary Graham, P.E., 

whose address is 401 N. Ninth Avenue, Alpena, Michigan 49707, permission to 

construct a new single phase primary underground line within the transmission 

line easement.   

 

Property is located in part of the SW ¼ of section 30, Alpena Twp., Alpena 

County, MI.   

 

This request was processed by Trina Richardson. 

 

Please incorporate in METC right-of-way file number 536-D103-5. 
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Real Estate and Claims Division 












